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Public Notice 

The Alachua County Housing Authority (ACHA) is opening the Mainstream Housing Choice Voucher (HCV) 
Program waitlist to the Public for three (3) days starting at 9am, Monday, January 25, 2021 and ending at 
5pm, Wednesday, January 27, 2021. The ACHA will only accept 300 applications. ALL APPLICANTS MUST 
MEET THE FOLLOWING CRITERIA: 

1) Must be a Non-elderly person with disabilities (A person 18 years of age or older and less than 62 years 
of age, and who): 

(i) Has a disability, as defined in 42 U.S.C. 423; 

(ii) Is determined, pursuant to HUD regulations, to have a physical, mental, or emotional 
impairment that: 

(A) Is expected to be of long-continued and indefinite duration; 

(B) Substantially impedes his or her ability to live independently, and 

(C) Is of such a nature that the ability to live independently could be improved by more 
suitable housing conditions; or 

(iii) Has a developmental disability as defined in 42 U.S.C. 6001. 

2) Must be transitioning out of institutional or other segregated settings, at serious risk of 
institutionalization, homeless, or at risk of becoming homeless. 

Applications must be completed and/or returned to the ACHA office located at 703 NE 1st Street 
Gainesville, FL 32601 by 5pm, Wednesday, January 27, 2021. Applications will not be available until 
Monday, January 25, 2021. PROOF OF INCOME, VERIFICATION THAT A HOUSEHOLD MEMBER MEETS 
THE DISABILITY CRITERIA, PHOTO IDS FOR ALL ADULT HOUSEHOLD MEMBERS, SOCIAL SECURITY CARDS 
AND BIRTH CERTIFICATES FOR ALL HOUSEHOLD MEMBERS WILL BE REQUIRED AT TIME OF 
APPLICATION. If you are disabled and require a reasonable accommodation, call (352)372-2549 ext. 545 
no later than 1:00pm Friday, January 22, 2021. 

Applicants already on a waiting list for other subsidized housing programs are still required to apply for 
this program if interested in receiving Mainstream Voucher assistance from the ACHA. Applying for the 
ACHA Mainstream Voucher waitlist will not cause an applicant to lose their place on any other subsidized 
housing waitlist. 

Applications will be placed on the waitlist based on the time and date of receipt of the application.   

NOTICE: No applicant has a right or entitlement to be listed or hold any particular position on the waiting 
list (24 CFR 982.202 (c). 
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